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CHARGEPOINT DATA REQUEST 

 

 

QUESTION 1: 
 

With respect to your testimony regarding EVITP certification requirements (see Opening 

Testimony at RS-11-12, Rebuttal Testimony at RS-10-11), will any statement or 

recommendation be affected by implementation of Assembly Bill 841 (Stats 2020, Ch.372)? If 

not, please explain.  If so, please specifically cite the statement or recommendation and explain 

how it will be affected.    
 
 

SDG&E RESPONSE:  
 

As outlined in the Power Your Drive Extension Program application, SDG&E plans to utilize 

IBEW-affiliated contractors and EVITP-certified electricians. SDG&E does not anticipate 

significant changes to these plans due to the implementation of AB 841, but the full ramifications 

of AB 841 with respect to utility programs are contingent on further regulatory development, and 

cannot be predicted at this time. 

https://www.sdge.com/sites/default/files/regulatory/A.19-10-___%20SDG%26E%20PYD%202%20-%20Chapter%202%20-%20Program%20Design%20Final_0.pdf
https://www.sdge.com/sites/default/files/regulatory/A.19-10-___%20SDG%26E%20PYD%202%20-%20Chapter%202%20-%20Program%20Design%20Final_0.pdf
https://www.sdge.com/sites/default/files/regulatory/A19-10-012%20-%20Ch2%20-%20Rebuttal%20Testimony%20of%20Randy%20Schimka.pdf

